Bargaining Bulletin #1

Finally a Bargaining Meeting!

Dear Members,
On May 23, we had our first negotiation meeting with the employer.

The members of the employer’s bargaining committee are Andrée-Ann Bouchard,
Stephanie Rowe, Lina Guerra and Jean-Marc Edwards.

Both parties exchanged their respective bargaining projects and the tone at the table
was cordial.

Our next negotiation dates are scheduled for June 6,13,15, %, and July 10, 11, and 16.
We are ready to negotiate seriously to conclude a satisfactory contract for all of us.
You will be informed of all developments at the bargaining table.

To improve our working conditions and get the contract we deserve, our solidarity is
of the utmost importance.

Your Negotiation Committee

May 25, 2018



